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LETTERS SENT
· Letter to the U.S.A. Secretary of State - Honorable Rex. W. Tillerson - Regarding CIA's use of the name Macedonia instead of FYROM
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Letter to the President of the European Parliament - Honorable Antonio Tajani - Regarding his comments about the origin of FYROM's population



LETTERS RECEIVED
